
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

June 10th, 2022 0900 hours 

 

Repaired 

West Williams Street Water Main Break 

 

On Thursday June 9th, 2022 Ennis Public Works was notified of a Water Main Break on West 
Williams Street. Ennis Public Works Crews are on scene and working to repair the break. The only 
area that should be affected is West Williams Street.  

 

The water main break has been repaired and the road should be open shortly. 

 

No further updates will be posted 


